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News for Donors and Friends 

THE 

People of PORT 
WINTER 2021: ISSUE 5 

MAKING HOLIDAY 
WISHES COME 
TRUE AT THE 
PARENT RESOURCE 
CENTER 
It was a magical sight when Santa 
arrived on a Port Washington Fire 
Department fire truck at the Sands 
Point Preserve on December 10, 
2020 making holiday wishes come 
true for some very young Port 
Washington residents.  Santa 
brought with him gifts paid for     
by donations from the Port 
Washington community.  Thanks 
to a generous grant from the Port 
Washington COVID-19 Community 
Response Fund (administered by 
the Community Chest), Rudolph 
the Red-Nosed Reindeer gave out 
gift cards for food and Port Pantry 
Supply Squad bags filled with 
paper and personal care 
necessities for all 45 families in the 
PRC Outreach program.  The 
celebration also included a 
holiday-themed scavenger hunt 
through the woods and marked 
the end of the Fall 2020 outdoor 
Stepping Stones classes at the 
Sands Point Preserve. Helen C. 
says thank you: “We give thanks 
to our PRC for being so special 
with our children and for helping 
in their education. We value the 
class with other families and 
look to the Spring to join again.  
A thousand thanks to the 
Community Chest who has 
supported us during this 
pandemic time with necessities 
to meet our needs. It has been a 
big help. A thousand blessings.” 
The Stepping Stones classes at the 
Parent Resource Center, which  

 

serve low-income families, are 
part of the parent- child program 
that provides early education 
enrichment for children ages 0-
4.  A typical class consists of 
gross and fine motor play, circle 
time which includes reading 
books, singing songs, and doing 
yoga, and an age-appropriate 
craft activity. During COVID, the 
PRC moved its Stepping Stones 
classes outside (to the Preserve) 
and has supported its Outreach 
families with donations of 
diapers, meals, coats, books and 
crafts for home use, gift cards 
and more.  
Thanks in part to a generous grant 
from the Community Chest, the 
PRC’s Outreach Program 
(comprised of Stepping Stones  
classes and scholarships for PRC 
 

classes) continues to provide early 
childhood education/enrichment 
to families who would not be 
able to afford these programs, 
helping prepare children for 
Kindergarten/Pre-K.  These early 
childhood education experiences 
have an exponentially positive 
impact on children influencing 
their school experiences for years 
to come.   
Says Christopher, an Outreach 
dad: “There is nothing more 
beautiful in life than to find 
people with grand hearts like the 
Community Chest.  Through the 
PRC they make small instances 
into big moments. We thank you 
for all the help you have given to 
our family.” 
 

Despite the chill, there was plenty of holiday warmth and cheer to go around for the PRC Stepping Stones families, thanks to the Sands 
Point Preserve, Port Washington Fire Department and generous donations from Port Washington community members. 

2021 GRANTEES 
Community Scholarship Fund ❖ EOC/PW 
Community Action Council (CAC) ❖  
Grassroots Environmental Education ❖ 
Helen Keller National Center - Destiny Home 
❖ Landmark on Main Street ❖ LGBT 
Network ❖ LI Alzheimer's & Dementia 
Center (Previously LIAF) ❖ Littig House 
Community Center ❖ Nicholas Center for 
Autism ❖ North Shore Child & Family 
Guidance Center ❖ Police Athletic League 
(PAL) ❖ Parent Resource Center – Outreach 
❖ Plant A Row for the Hungry, Port 
Washington ❖ Port Counseling Center; A 
Division of Long Island Reach ❖ Port 
Summer Show ❖ Port Washington Boy 
Scouts - Local Troop 7 ❖ Port Washington 
Children's Center ❖ Port Washington Adult 
Activities Center ❖ Port Washington Soccer 
Club ❖ Port Washington Youth Council (the 
“PiT”) ❖ Port Youth Activities (PYA) ❖ St. 
Francis Hospital Foundation, Cancer 
Support Fund ❖ The Safe Center LI (plus, 
CAPS at the Safe Center) ❖ Port Rowing ❖ 
Science Museum of Long Island 
 

“NO PLACE LIKE DESTINY HOME FOR THE HOLIDAYS” Port Washington COVID-19 
Community Response Fund  
as of December 31, 2020 

Donations: $245,393 
 

Grants: 
• Rental Assistance   

$97,591 
• Food   $39,917 
• Paper & Personal Care 

$28,657 
• Masks & Other   $1,167 

 

Opening presents on Christmas morning. And 
a merry Christmas morning it was! 

PARENT RESOURCE 

The four residents at Helen Keller’s Destiny Home that stayed in Port 
Washington for Christmas celebrated the holidays a little differently this 
year due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  Destiny Home is home to five 
residents who are deaf-blind and have intellectual disabilities. 
On Christmas day, the staff ordered a holiday meal from Whole Foods, 
including champagne cups for special non-alcoholic drinks. The residents 
helped set up and clean up after the meal.   
A generous donor provided funds to purchase gifts for the residents 
which were wrapped and placed under the tree for Christmas morning.  
While staying safe at home, the residents continue to train on work skills 
such as porter maintenance work and shredding. The dedicated staff 
continue to provide life skills support (e.g. personal and domestic 
maintenance, interpersonal communication and social skills and 
functional academics) while ensuring everyone’s safety.   
 

People

    382 Main St, Suite 105, Port Washington, NY 11050   (516) 767-2121                                                                                                                          www.portchest.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News for Donors and Friends 

THE 

People of PORT 
WINTER 2021: ISSUE 5 

MAKING HOLIDAY 
WISHES COME TRUE 
AT THE PARENT 
RESOURCE CENTER 
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Preserve on December 10, 2020 
making holiday wishes come 
true for some very young Port 
Washington residents.  Santa 
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through the woods and marked 
the end of the Fall 2020 outdoor 
Stepping Stones classes at the 
Sands Point Preserve. Helen C. 
says thank you: “We give thanks 
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with our children and for helping 
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A thousand thanks to the 
Community Chest who has 
supported us during this 
pandemic me with necessi es 
to meet our needs. It has been a 
big help. A thousand blessings.” 
The Stepping Stones classes at 
the Parent Resource Center,  

which serve low-income 
families, are part of the parent-
child program that provides 
early educa on enrichment for 
children ages 0-4.  A typical class 
consists of gross and fine motor 
play, circle me which includes 
reading books, singing songs, 
and doing yoga, and an age-
appropriate cra  ac vity. During 
COVID, the PRC moved its 
Stepping Stones classes outside 
(to the Preserve) and has 
supported its Outreach families 
with dona ons of diapers, 
meals, coats, books and cra s 
for home use, gi  cards and 
more.   Thanks in part to a 
generous grant from the 
Community Chest, the PRC’s 
Outreach Program (Stepping 
Stones classes and PRC 

 

scholarships for classes) 
con nues to provide early 
childhood educa on and 
enrichment to families who 
would not be able to afford 
these programs, helping prepare 
children for Kindergarten and 
Pre-K.  These early childhood 
educa on experiences have an 
exponen lly posi ve impact on 
children influencing their school 
experiences for years to come.  
Says Christopher, an Outreach 
dad: “There is nothing more 
beau ful in life than to find 
people with grand hearts like the 
Community Chest.  Through the 
PRC they make small instances 
into big moments. We thank you 
for all the help you have given to 
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Despite the chill, there was plenty of holiday warmth and cheer to go around for the PRC Stepping Stones families, thanks to the 
Sands Point Preserve, Port Washington Fire Department and generous dona ons from Port Washington community members. 
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Thanks in part to a generous
grant from the Comunity Chest, 
the PRC’s Outreach Program
(comprised of Stepping Stones 
classes and scholarships to PRC
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0-4. A typical class consists of
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big help. A thousand blessings.”

Washington residents. Santa
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The best care often goes beyond 
medicine. Honoring the person 
behind the patient has always 
been an important part of the 
mission of The Cancer Institute at 
St. Francis Hospital.  
For the second time, this focus on 
the patient has resulted in St. 
Francis Hospital’s Cancer Institute 
receiving accreditation by the 
Commission on Cancer of the 
American College of Surgeons. A 
hallmark of excellence, this  
accreditation is only awarded to 
cancer care programs that have 
made a commitment to providing 
high quality, comprehensive 
patient-centered care. “As our 
recognition and influence continue  

  

 

The team at The Cancer Institute at St. Francis Hospital finds creative ways to connect with patients’ needs. 
 CANCER SUPPORT PROGRAM AT ST. FRANCIS HOSPITAL 
GETS HIGH MARKS FOR PATIENT-CENTERED CARE 

to grow, St. Francis will be in a 
better position to treat and cure 
the patients we serve,” says 
Bhoomi Mehrotra, M.D., Director 
of the Cancer Institute. “Even 
with increased growth, our 
mission to see the patient as a 
human being, not just a disease, 
remains the same.” 
The Community Chest of Port 
Washington shares this mission of 
people helping people. And when 
2020 brought new challenges for 
the residents of our community, 
the focus turned to opportunities 
within our newly launched Good 
Neighbor Cancer Support Program. 
A grant from the Community  
 

Chest allowed the multi-disciplinary 
Cancer Institute team to quickly 
respond with gift cards for food 
and safe transportation to 
medical appointments for residents 
of Port Washington undergoing 
cancer treatment at St. Francis. 
With each gesture of support, it 
became clear that kindness was 
truly the best medicine.  
Thanks to the ongoing support of 
The Community Chest of Port 
Washington, there will be renewed 
hope for 2021 and multiple 
opportunities to meet the diverse 
needs of our friends and 
neighbors in need of cancer care 
at St. Francis Hospital.  
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THE SAFE CENTER ACQUIRES CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION SERVICES 

COMMUNITY  

In July 2020, The Safe Center acquired and 
integrated the programs of Child Abuse 
Prevention Services (CAPS), a Roslyn-based 
grassroots nonprofit organization, into The Safe 
Center. For decades, CAPS programming, whose 
mission was the prevention of bullying and child 
abuse among school-aged children, has been 
presented in the Port Washington elementary 
schools.  
CAPS at the Safe Center expands The Safe 
Center’s Community and Professional Education 
department’s outreach across Long Island and 
leverages CAPS’ 38 years of experience and 
relationships with schools and communities.  
Students and faculty will have increased access 
to educational workshops and programming, 
empowering them to recognize and respond to 
abuse. It also brings more than 75 experienced 
volunteer educators to join CAPS at The Safe 
Center. These highly trained volunteers have  
 

years of experience delivering CAPS’ programs to 
Long Island elementary, middle, and high school 
students. These volunteers have been 
incorporated into the already robust volunteer 
education program at The Safe Center.  
Since the acquisition and in the wake of the 
pandemic, The Safe Center’s Community and 
Professional Education Services along with CAPS 
at the Safe Center has held many virtual 
classroom workshops in the Port Washington 
School District. In October, CAPS at The Safe 
Center volunteers taught 3rd graders at Daly 
Elementary School about bullying and being an 
upstander (one who intervenes on behalf on 
someone being attacked or bullied) and 
discussed internet safety via its "Cybersmartz" 
workshops to all 5th grade classes. Plans for 
virtual workshops about internet safety, 
cyberbullying, and child abuse prevention at 
“Safety Rules Workshops” for students at  
 

Guggenheim, Manorhaven, Salem and Sousa  
elementary schools are also in the works.For 
information about “virtual classroom 
workshops” presented by The Safe Center’s 
Education team, CAPS at The Safe Center, or the 
2021 schedule for presentations within the Port 
Washington School District, please contact Lorraine 
DiFiglia at ldifiglia@tscli.org. Information about 
programs and services can now be found on The 
Safe Center’s website (tscli.org) under its new 
name “CAPS at The Safe Center.” 
The Safe Center welcomes Ilene Cooper, Bettina 
Finn, William Liu, and Karen Siris, former 
members of the CAPS Board to The Safe Center 
Board of Directors.  Lorraine DiFiglia stated, “We 
extend our appreciation to The Community 
Chest of Port Washington for being a valued 
partner and champion for ending and 
preventing all forms of abuse within the Port 
Washington community.” 
 

It is estimated that more than 80% of students are experiencing more than normal feelings of str ess, 
anxiety, and sadness. North Shore Child & Family Guidance Center  has multiple on-line resources to help.   
Check out their blog at www.northshoreguidance.org  or email NSCFGCexperts@gmail.com.  

 

CANCER SUPPORT PROGRAM AT ST. FRANCIS HOSPITAL 

NOTE  
FROM THE 
EXECUTIVE 
DIRECTOR 

What a year 2020 has been! 
I hope that you and your loved ones 
have stayed healthy; though I know 
that cannot possibly be true given the 
news reports about the pandemic in 
Nassau County. 
Port Washington is a community that 
prides itself on the kindness of its 
neighbors.  The COVID-19 pandemic 
and its economic consequences have 
been devastating for many residents in 
Port Washington.  And yet, so many 
have reached into their wallets and 
given larger contributions than ever 
before.  Such is the fabric of Port…and 
why so many families want to live here. 
For anyone who needs help, because 
of COVID-19 or otherwise, please know 
that we are here.  The Community 
Chest does not provide direct services 
but can often direct you to the right 
place.  
For anyone who wants to help, please 
give us a call at 516-767-2121 or email 
me at jmeer@portchest.org.  There is 
a volunteer project waiting for you.   
As we enter 2021, the Community 
Chest of Port Washington has a lot of 
reasons to be grateful…many of them 
are on the donor lists within this 
newsletter.  We do not exist without 
our donors.   

Thank you 
to every one of you. 

Julie B. Meer 
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Major Donors to the 
Annual Campaign 
October 1, 2019 – December 31, 2020 

o the
0

WAYS 
TO 

GIVE 

Support Community Chest when 
you shop via  

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/ 
11-1614994 

 

MAKE AN EVEN MORE 
SIGNIFICANT IMPACT BY: 

� Naming the Community Chest as a beneficiary of your estate 
plan, life insurance policy or retirement plan 

� Doubling your contribution by asking your employer about its 
Matching Gift Program 

� Donating appreciated stock to avoid paying tax on the 
unrealized capital gain and get a charitable deduction equal to 
the fair market value of the stock 

� Making a gift in honor of or in memory of someone special to 
you.  All tribute gifts are recognized in our annual brochure 

� Making a qualified charitable donation from your IRA or other 
tax-deferred retirement account  
 

For securities transfer instructions or additional information, please 
email Julie Meer at jmeer@portchest.org or call (516) 767-2121.
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SAVE THESE DATES 
April 26, 2021 Citizen of the Year Ceremony  
       (honoring Curt Trinko as the 48th recipient of the award) 
May 24, 2021 Golf & Racquet Outing  
July 2021 (TBA) Port Washington-Manhasset Bay Kayak Run 

$75,000 + 
The Peter & Jeri Dejana 

Foundation 
 
$25,000 - $74,999 
The Atlantic Philanthropies 

Director/Employee 
Designated Gift Fund 

 
$10,000 - $24,999 
Helen & Peter Fahey 
Natalie & Scott Harding 
Hawthorne Gardening Co. 
Anne & Vincent Mai 
Harry & Anne Otterman 
William B. O'Connor Fund 
 

$5,000 - $9,999 
Marianne Clemett 
The George Backer Family 

Foundation 
Stuart Johnson 
Brittny & Eric Knight 
The Philene Foundation, M. 

Thomas Herzig 
Precision Work, Inc 
Marlene & Ken Ruskin 
William M. Stocker, III 
Pam & Larry Tarica 
 

$2,500 - $4,999 
Austin F. Knowles, Inc. 

Funeral Home 
Baker Air, Inc. 
Mr. Robert Campbell 
Suzanne & Drew 

Hershkowitz 
Shelley & Jeffrey Holtzman 
Cari & Tom Huszar 
Kornhaber Dental Group 
Nancy & Fred Nevins 
Ann Marie Fitzpatrick & 

Kieran Owens 
Ozymandias Fund of Tides 

Foundation, advised by 
Claudia C. Rouhana 

Jennifer & David Rimmer 
Patricia & Robert Schanzer 
TD Bank 
Town of North Hempstead 
Leo S. Ullman & Katharine 

M. Ullman 
The Weaver Family 
William Jr. & Theresa 

Stocker Memorial Fund 
 

$1,000 - $2,499 
The Archangel Michael Greek 

Orthodox Church 
John Bagley & Marlene 

Munnelly 
Dr. & Mrs. Samuel H. Bailine 
Amy & Geoffrey Bass 
Joan & Richard Bernhard 
Biener Auto Group, Inc. 
Dr. Harriet Siegel Boxer 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Brooks 
Mady & Eric Caslow 
Miriam & Robert Caslow 
Castlerock Contracting 
Roberta & Michael Cooperman 
 
 
 

John & Tish Davis 
Gail & David Deutsch 
Maureen & Gerard Devas 
Beth & Dan Eule 
Noelle & Burt Faure 
Zachary & Jessica Feingold 
Jerry Fine 
Ellen & Richard Fox 
Gloria & Dick Grafer 
Terry Mady-Grove & Rick Grove 
Cathy & Joe Hill 
Hilary A. Himpler 
Eve & Glenn Koopersmith 
David L. Kornblau, Esq. & Amy 

Kornblau 
Amy & Jeffrey Kovner 
Jeanne & Don Kurz 
The Leder Family 
Rose & Leo Liebowitz 
Ann & Al Lingelbach 
Juliane Saary-Littman & Marc 

Littman 
Dr. & Mrs. Daniel Lorber 
Lorber Hoffman Team 
Dedee & Steve Lovell 
Stuart & Sara Lucks 
Harry & Phyllis Manko 

Foundation 
Susan & Bob Mann 
M.B. & Edna Zale Foundation 
Ms. Joan Meer 
Lisa & Myles Nachamie 
Orange Theory Fitness 
Shari Patrick & Steve Leichter 
Peltz Family Foundation 
Salvatore & Alexis Perrotta 
Port Washington Federal Credit 

Union 
PW College Consulting 
PW Interfaith Thanksgiving 

Service 
Lisa Heath & Craig Rich 
Joy & Joel Robinson 
Susan Miller & Leonard 

Rosenberg 
Schmergel Enterprises Corp. 
Martin & Jane Schwartz 
Harold (Hal) Spielman 
Ronald & Carol Stack 
Jane & Russell Stern 
Terry & Skip Stern 
Barbara & Richard Strautman 
Elise C. Tepper 
Marian & Phil Van Nostrand 
WAC Lighting Company 
Mina & Stephen Weiner 
 

$500 - $999 
Lynda Lees Adams 
Ale Port LLC 
Mr. Michael Barry Anzel 
Bayles Garden Center 
Bendix Engineering, PC 
Peter Bengelsdorf & Emily 

Amadon-Bengelsdorf 
Annmarie Benzinger 
Peter Bergen 
Carol & Alan Berkowitz 
The Beyers 
Dr. & Mrs. Martin Bialer 
The Birbiglia Family 
Rochelle & Michael Block 
Mieke Bloomfield 
Nancy & Stuart Braman 
Claire & Ted Brezel 
Deborah & Jon Brooks 
Susan & Tim Carden 
Tom & Jane Casement 

 

Ed Bouker & Pat Conran 
Marie Corrado 
Karen & Anthony Corteselli 
Owen & Nancy Costello 
Cow Bay Contracting 
Craig Bott's Service Center Inc. 
Dadourian Family 
Denise Davis 
Nick & Linda DeMeo 
Ms. Eileen Dispenzieri 
Dorothy & Tom Donoghue 
Edward & Pasqua Dziadul 
Lauren & Ray Edwards 
Jill & Mitchell Friedman  
The Furst Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Hector Garcia 
Lou and Theresa Gilsenan 
Glen Cove Beer Distributor 
Gold Coast Family Dental, Dr. 

Benjamin Neren 
Port Washington March 

Madness & NFL Pick'em 
Challenges 

Daniel Goldberg & Christine 
White 

Cheryl & Noal Goldfarb 
Russell Greenblatt 
Mary & Phil Guertin 
Gulfway Marine 
Jane Harding 
Karen & Mark Hartman 
Haven Auto Body Inc. 
Barbara Hazan 
Robin & Jonathan Helfat 
Cindy Osman & Dan Herron 
Lori Herz & Michael Nott 
Eleanor & Victor Himel 
Joshua Hoffman & Susan 

Liberstein 
Mr. & Mrs. Francis J. Hone 
Mary & Jim Houlihan 
Island Photography 
Sandeep & Karishma Israni 
Melissa & Larry Janis 
Thomas Judge & Esther Yee 
Paula Kaminsky Davis 
Denise & Larry Kaplan 
Dr. Sanford Katims & Dr. Rachel 

Katims 
The Knapp/Andreadis Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Marc Z. Kramer 
Carol & Sanford Krieger 
Elizabeth Kyzr 
Jessica & Artie Leibowitz 
Julie Lim & Lloyd Herman 
Lions Club of Port Washington 
Cheryl Littman & Brett Klopp 
Long Island Boat Rentals 
Louie's Grill & Liquors 
Ms. Mary E. Madden 
Pat & Jude Maher 
Ellen & Marvin Makofsky 
Randall W. Forsyth & Deborah 

Marchini 
Mary & Barry Meade 
Paul Merkelson & Adrian Miller  
Craig & Susan Michaels 
Blossom Miller 
Mole Mole Mexican Grill/Mojito 

Café & Lounge 
Robert Naughton 
New York Environmental & 

Analytical Labs, Inc. 
Dolores Kazanjian & Bob O'Brien 
Pamela & John O'Connell 
Valerie & Jerry Oleksiw 
The Ollendorff Family 
Om Sweet Om Yoga 
 
 
 

O'Reilly, Marsh & Corteselli P.C.  
Mrs. Rose Osterberg 
Lawrence Patrowitz, Alison Keil 

and Family 
Shari Patrick & Steve Leichter 
Irene & John Reidy 
Matthew & Beth Ricciardi 
Amy & Jeff Rowland 
Cynthia & Michael Rubinberg 
Barbara L. Sackman 
Sandata Technologies, LLC 
Sands Point Center for Health & 

Rehabilitation 
Salem Drugs 
Gay & F. William Schmergel 
Cynthia & Paul Seltzer 
Karen & Steven Seltzer 
Shake-N-Go Fashion, Inc. 
Kathryn & James Shanahan 
Joyce G. Shapiro 
Robin & David Sigman  
Adam & Stephanie Silverstein 
Katie Hangley & Howard Simon 
Andrea & Michael Sohn 
Anne & Robert Stokvis 
Sylvan Learning of Port 

Washington 
The Tane Family 
Valerie & Scott Taylor 
Janet & Larry Tietz 
Training Station Athletic Clubs 
Unlimited Sports Action, Frank 

Furino 
Marian & George Vecsey 
Jean & Charley Vogeley 
Ms. Joan Kendall Walsh 
Janet & Donald Wefer 
Arlee & Richard Weiss 
Jonathan & Allison White 
Dr. & Mrs. Colin S. Wiggins 
Yoga Life  
Lori & Jeffrey Zankel  
Ellen Zimmerman 
 
$250 - $499 
Jacalyn & Andrew Aaron 
Dr. & Mrs. David Abroff 
Linda & Bill Ackerman 
Anthony's World of Floors  
Lisa & Robert Alpert 
Mary Apat 
Julia & Ronald Appel 
Ms. Caroline Ashby 
Sari & Vincent Basulto 
Barbara & John Belanich 
Ms. Allison Mintz Bergman 
Andre Bertolotti 
Mrs. Akiko Blanchard 
Elayne Boros 
Ms. Maria Branco 
Mr. & Mrs. Bert E. Brodsky 
Roberta & Kenneth Buettner 
Evelyn Burack 
Shaun Butler 
Patricia Carbo & Rachel Fox 
Ray & Tina Carlson 
Ms. Patricia Caso 
Chief Graphix 
Nancy & Jim Cowles 
Dr. & Mrs. William Cunnick, Jr. 
Dell & Dean PLLC 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul DiLillo 
Linda & Anthony DeStefano 
David Drewes 
Dyan & Seth Ducharme 
Mrs. Harriet Englander 
Christina D. Evans 
Nancy & Jerome Federlein 
 
 
 
 

Eileen & Ron Feinman 
PJ Felix 
Judith Lang & Robert Feuer 
Michele & Anthony Filorimo 
Finer Touch Printing Corp. 
James & Theresa Finnerty 
Mary & Bob Flanagan 
The Fried Family 
Jessica & Ed Friedman 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Friedman 
Coco & James Gabriel 
Joseph Gil 
Eleanor Gilder 
Rachel Cooke Golder 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Goldsmith 
Dr. Corey Goldstein & Rabbi Jill 

Kreitman 
Google 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grabiner 
Julie & Joel Greenblatt 
Eileen & Brett Harris 
Elaine Hassan & Hugh Colocott 
Shelley Goodman & Andrew 

Hausspiegel 
Mr. Alan E. Helman 
Warren & Helen Herz 
Virginia & Lee Hines 
Bridgette Hirsch 
Gray & Jared Hirshfield  
Larry Wallick & Carolyn Horn 
Michele & Jeff Hyde 
Ms. Nancy Jacobson 
Tessa Jordan 
Eleanor & Bob Juceam 
Ms. Heidi Karagianis 
Kim & John Keiserman 
Rosemarie & Martin Keller 
Jaime Kiderman 
Kiwanis Club of Manhasset-Port 

Washington 
Keith Klang 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kleinman 
Knight Family 
Suzanne Kolen & Arnie Herz 
Korean Parents Association, Inc. 
Meridith & Charles Krell 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Labadorf 
Robert & Claudette Laker 
Nancy & Lew Lane 
Nadine & Keith Lanton 
Lisa Lanzkowsky & Matthew 

Harris 
Lee & Daryoush Larizadeh 
Richard V. Lata 
Neil Lazar  
Lynn & Jesse Levine 
Sandy & Leslie Lindenbaum 
Mrs. Sandra C. Linthicum 
Janet & Avery Lipman 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Majewski 
Jamie & Michael Mandel 
Debra Mangino Freeman 
Lanie Marcus 
Donna Marcus 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Marra 
Elise & Paul May 
David McCallin 
Aidan & Ana May McCormack 
Michael & Genine McCormick 
Vernon & Robin McDermott 
Barbara & Alex Miller 
Mr. & Mrs. Frederick Miller 
Ms. Susan R. Miller 
Judy & Jeffrey Miszner 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph F. Muratore 
Christina & Mark Nadolne 
Lynn & Lee Najman 
Donna & John Neil 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Laura Silver McGuire 
Myles Nachamie 
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin D. Naughton 
Ben Ollendorff 
Karen Seltzer 
Lesley Siegel 
Beverly Taubel 
Curt Trinko 
Jennifer Wilson-Pines 
Joel D. Ziev, Ed.D. 
 

Donations in Memory Of 
Rick Ambrosio 
Georg J. Benzinger 
Joseph P. Blanchard 
Howard Blankman 
Jasper P. Blumfield 
Ronald Caso 
Leo Chan 
Bob Drew 
Miriam Fine 
Michael Folias 
Brett Friedberg 
Arthur George 
Robert L. Harding Jr. 
Murray Hazan 
Claire M. Himpler 
John & Ismene Kostallas 
Alan Kulman 
Jean Lalena 
Teri Magazine 
Mary Ellen McCollum 
Stanley Merjan 
Barbara Meskell 
Ann Ocker 
William B. O'Connor 
Eric L. Osterberg 
Cas Patrick 
Ann Pellaton 
Peter Sanchez 
“Those Who Served” 
Louis Thymius 
Julia & Charles Wanzel 
Dr. Wayne Weisner 
Graham C. Wiggins 
Barbara Woodring 
Bradley Zankel 
Jane Zion 
 

Matching Gifts 
Aetna Foundation, Inc. 
Bank of America Charitable 

Foundation  
BlackRock 
Colgate-Palmolive Company 
Deutsche Bank Americas 

Foundation 
Google 
McGraw Hill 
Microsoft 
Mutual of America Foundation 
Nasdaq 
Pfizer 
The Rockefeller Foundation 
Verizon 
 

 

Anne & Roy Nelson 
Kristina & Michael Nettesheim 
Laura & Shamus Neville 
Palm Bay International 
Drs. Lisa & Lane Palmer 
Stuart & Linda Pastrich 
Hope & Scott Pecullan 
The Persaud Family 
Dody Petruskie 
Michael Pokrassa 
Merryl & Fred Pollack 
Port Washington Teachers 

Association Retired Educators 
Chapter 

Jean-Marie & Steve Posner 
Mr. & Mrs. Roland Puton 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Raduazzo 
Pam & Bill Randall 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Rosenberg 
Susan Rosenberg 
Donna & Jim Russo 
Philip Rybecky 
Mr. & Mrs. James J. Sacrestano 
Eric Salzman 
Karen & Neil Sambursky 
Mr. & Mrs. Curtis Schleimer 
Sarah & Eric Schulmiller 
Marla & Mitch Schultz 
Nora & John Silbersack 
Smusht, LLC 
Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Spinelli 
John W. Squires 
Barbara & Bert Taffet 
Andy & Sara Tasnady 
Lee Ann Truesdell & Stanley 

Dropkin 
Frank C. Ullman 
Mr. Walter C. Verfenstein 
 Melissa & Jack Vissicchio 
Tertia & Rob Wallace 
Mr. David Weiner 
Wayne M. Weisner, MD 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Wetrus 
Duncan Whiteside & Mariette 

Bates 
Paula & Robert Whitman 
Brian Wilkins 
Matthew & Debbie Wilkoff 
Greg & Pam Winter 
Mr. & Mrs. S. Willis Wright 
Mary Anne Yanulis, Ph.D 

Donations in Honor of 
Joe Apat 
Julie B. Meer 
The Bellomo family 
Ruth Berger's celebration of 

Hanukkah 
Noreen DeSalvo 
Ethan Gewirtz 
Dr. Corey Goldstein 
Jane Harding 
Nathan & Dayna Hausspiegel 
Neil Lazar 
 
 

 
The Community Chest also warmly 
thanks the many donors who have 
chosen to be Anonymous, made 
contributions of less than $250, or 
who have made donations of 
goods and services. 

All Gifts Make A Difference!  
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The best care o en goes beyond 
medicine. Honoring the person 
behind the pa ent has always 
been an important part of the 
mission of The Cancer Ins tute at 
St. Francis Hospital.  
For the second me, this focus on 
the pa ent has resulted in St. 
Francis Hospital’s Cancer Ins tute 
receiving accredita on by the 
Commission on Cancer of the 
American College of Surgeons. A 
hallmark of excellence, this  
accredita on is only awarded to 
cancer care programs that have 
made a commitment to providing 
high quality, comprehensive 
pa ent-centered care. “As our 
recogni on and influence con nue  

  

 

The team at The Cancer Ins tute at St. Francis Hospital finds crea ve ways to connect with pa nts’ needs. 
 CANCER SUPPORT PROGRAM AT ST. FRANCIS HOSPITAL 
GETS HIGH MARKS FOR PATIENT-CENTERED CARE 

to grow, St. Francis will be in a 
be er posi on to treat and cure 
the pa ents we serve,” says 
Bhoomi Mehrotra, M.D., Director 
of the Cancer Ins tute. “Even 
with increased growth, our 
mission to see the pa ent as a 
human being, not just a disease, 
remains the same.” 
The Community Chest of Port 
Washington shares this mission of 
people helping people. And when 
2020 brought new challenges for 
the residents of our community, 
the focus turned to opportuni es 
within our newly launched Good 
Neighbor Cancer Support Program. 
A grant from the Community  
 

Chest allowed the mul -disciplinary 
Cancer Ins tute team to quickly 
respond with gi  cards for food 
and safe transporta on to 
medical appointments for residents 
of Port Washington undergoing 
cancer treatment at St. Francis. 
With each gesture of support, it 
became clear that kindness was 
truly the best medicine.  
Thanks to the ongoing support of 
The Community Chest of Port 
Washington, there will be renewed 
hope for 2021 and mul ple 
opportuni es to meet the diverse 
needs of our friends and 
neighbors in need of cancer care 
at St. Francis Hospital.  
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THE SAFE CENTER ACQUIRES CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION SERVICES 

COMMUNITY  

In July 2020, The Safe Center acquired and 
integrated the programs of Child Abuse 
Preven n Services (CAPS), a Roslyn-based 
grassroots nonprofit organiza n, into The Safe 
Center. For decades, CAPS programming, whose 
mission was the preven on of bullying and child 
abuse among school-aged children, has been 
presented in the Port Washington elementary 
schools.  
CAPS at the Safe Center expands The Safe 
Center’s Community and Professional Educa on 
department’s outreach across Long Island and 
leverages CAPS’ 38 years of experience and 
rela onships with schools and communi es.  
Students and faculty will have increased access 
to educa onal workshops and programming, 
empowering them to recognize and respond to 
abuse. It also brings more than 75 experienced 
volunteer educators to join CAPS at The Safe 
Center. These highly trained volunteers have  
 

years of experience delivering CAPS’ programs to 
Long Island elementary, middle, and high school 
students. These volunteers have been 
incorporated into the already robust volunteer 
educa n program at The Safe Center.  
Since the acquisi n and in the wake of the 
pandemic, The Safe Center’s Community and 
Professional Educa on Services along with CAPS 
at the Safe Center has held many virtual 
classroom workshops in the Port Washington 
School District. In October, CAPS at The Safe 
Center volunteers taught 3rd graders at Daly 
Elementary School about bullying and being an 
upstander (one who intervenes on behalf on 
someone being a acked or bullied) and 
discussed internet safety via its "Cybersmartz" 
workshops to all 5th grade classes. Plans for 
virtual workshops about internet safety, 
cyberbullying, and child abuse preven n at 
“Safety Rules Workshops” for students at  
 

Guggenheim, Manorhaven, Salem and Sousa  
elementary schools are also in the works.For 
informa n about “virtual classroom 
workshops” presented by The Safe Center’s 
Educa on team, CAPS at The Safe Center, or the 
2021 schedule for presenta ns within the Port 
Washington School District, please contact Lorraine 
DiFiglia at ldifiglia@tscli.org. Informa n about 
programs and services can now be found on The 
Safe Center’s website (tscli.org) under its new 
name “CAPS at The Safe Center.” 
The Safe Center welcomes Ilene Cooper, Be na 
Finn, William Liu, and Karen Siris, former 
members of the CAPS Board to The Safe Center 
Board of Directors.  Lorraine DiFiglia stated, “We 
extend our apprecia on to The Community 
Chest of Port Washington for being a valued 
partner and champion for ending and 
preven g all forms of abuse within the Port 
Washington community.” 
 

It is estimated that more than 80% of students are experiencing more than normal feelings of str ess, 
anxiety, and sadness. North Shore Child & Family Guidance Center  has multiple on-line resources to help.   
Check out their blog at www.northshoreguidance.org  or email NSCFGCexperts@gmail.com.  

 

NOTE  
FROM THE 
EXECUTIVE 
DIRECTOR 

What a year 2020 has been! 
I hope that you and your loved ones 
have stayed healthy; though I know 
that cannot possibly be true given the 
news reports about the pandemic in 
Nassau County. 
Port Washington is a community that 
prides itself on the kindness of its 
neighbors.  The COVID-19 pandemic 
and its economic consequences have 
been devasta ng for many residents in 
Port Washington.  And yet, so many 
have reached into their wallets and 
given larger contribu ons than ever 
before.  Such is the fabric of Port…and 
why so many families want to live here. 
For anyone who needs help, because 
of COVID-19 or otherwise, please know 
that we are here.  The Community 
Chest does not provide direct services 
but can en direct you to the right 
place.  
For anyone who wants to help, please 
give us a call at 516-767-2121 or email 
me at jmeer@portchest.org.  There is 
a volunteer project wai ng for you.   
As we enter 2021, the Community 
Chest of Port Washington has a lot of 
reasons to be grateful…many of them 
are on the donor lists within this 
newsle er.  We do not exist without 
our donors.   

Thank you  
to every one of you. 

Julie B. Meer 
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The best care often goes beyond 
medicine. Honoring the person 
behind the patient has always 
been an important part of the 
mission of The Cancer Institute at 
St. Francis Hospital.  
For the second time, this focus on 
the patient has resulted in St. 
Francis Hospital’s Cancer Institute 
receiving accreditation by the 
Commission on Cancer of the 
American College of Surgeons. A 
hallmark of excellence, this  
accreditation is only awarded to 
cancer care programs that have 
made a commitment to providing 
high quality, comprehensive 
patient-centered care. “As our 
recognition and influence continue  

  

 

The team at The Cancer Institute at St. Francis Hospital finds creative ways to connect with patients’ needs. 
 CANCER SUPPORT PROGRAM AT ST. FRANCIS HOSPITAL 
GETS HIGH MARKS FOR PATIENT-CENTERED CARE 

to grow, St. Francis will be in a 
better position to treat and cure 
the patients we serve,” says 
Bhoomi Mehrotra, M.D., Director 
of the Cancer Institute. “Even 
with increased growth, our 
mission to see the patient as a 
human being, not just a disease, 
remains the same.” 
The Community Chest of Port 
Washington shares this mission of 
people helping people. And when 
2020 brought new challenges for 
the residents of our community, 
the focus turned to opportunities 
within our newly launched Good 
Neighbor Cancer Support Program. 
A grant from the Community  
 

Chest allowed the multi-disciplinary 
Cancer Institute team to quickly 
respond with gift cards for food 
and safe transportation to 
medical appointments for residents 
of Port Washington undergoing 
cancer treatment at St. Francis. 
With each gesture of support, it 
became clear that kindness was 
truly the best medicine.  
Thanks to the ongoing support of 
The Community Chest of Port 
Washington, there will be renewed 
hope for 2021 and multiple 
opportunities to meet the diverse 
needs of our friends and 
neighbors in need of cancer care 
at St. Francis Hospital.  
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THE SAFE CENTER ACQUIRES CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION SERVICES 

COMMUNITY  

In July 2020, The Safe Center acquired and 
integrated the programs of Child Abuse 
Prevention Services (CAPS), a Roslyn-based 
grassroots nonprofit organization, into The Safe 
Center. For decades, CAPS programming, whose 
mission was the prevention of bullying and child 
abuse among school-aged children, has been 
presented in the Port Washington elementary 
schools.  
CAPS at the Safe Center expands The Safe 
Center’s Community and Professional Education 
department’s outreach across Long Island and 
leverages CAPS’ 38 years of experience and 
relationships with schools and communities.  
Students and faculty will have increased access 
to educational workshops and programming, 
empowering them to recognize and respond to 
abuse. It also brings more than 75 experienced 
volunteer educators to join CAPS at The Safe 
Center. These highly trained volunteers have  
 

years of experience delivering CAPS’ programs to 
Long Island elementary, middle, and high school 
students. These volunteers have been 
incorporated into the already robust volunteer 
education program at The Safe Center.  
Since the acquisition and in the wake of the 
pandemic, The Safe Center’s Community and 
Professional Education Services along with CAPS 
at the Safe Center has held many virtual 
classroom workshops in the Port Washington 
School District. In October, CAPS at The Safe 
Center volunteers taught 3rd graders at Daly 
Elementary School about bullying and being an 
upstander (one who intervenes on behalf on 
someone being attacked or bullied) and 
discussed internet safety via its "Cybersmartz" 
workshops to all 5th grade classes. Plans for 
virtual workshops about internet safety, 
cyberbullying, and child abuse prevention at 
“Safety Rules Workshops” for students at  
 

Guggenheim, Manorhaven, Salem and Sousa  
elementary schools are also in the works.For 
information about “virtual classroom 
workshops” presented by The Safe Center’s 
Education team, CAPS at The Safe Center, or the 
2021 schedule for presentations within the Port 
Washington School District, please contact Lorraine 
DiFiglia at ldifiglia@tscli.org. Information about 
programs and services can now be found on The 
Safe Center’s website (tscli.org) under its new 
name “CAPS at The Safe Center.” 
The Safe Center welcomes Ilene Cooper, Bettina 
Finn, William Liu, and Karen Siris, former 
members of the CAPS Board to The Safe Center 
Board of Directors.  Lorraine DiFiglia stated, “We 
extend our appreciation to The Community 
Chest of Port Washington for being a valued 
partner and champion for ending and 
preventing all forms of abuse within the Port 
Washington community.” 
 

It is estimated that more than 80% of students are experiencing more than normal feelings of str ess, 
anxiety, and sadness. North Shore Child & Family Guidance Center  has multiple on-line resources to help.   
Check out their blog at www.northshoreguidance.org  or email NSCFGCexperts@gmail.com.  

 

NOTE  
FROM THE 
EXECUTIVE 
DIRECTOR 

What a year 2020 has been! 
I hope that you and your loved ones 
have stayed healthy; though I know 
that cannot possibly be true given the 
news reports about the pandemic in 
Nassau County. 
Port Washington is a community that 
prides itself on the kindness of its 
neighbors.  The COVID-19 pandemic 
and its economic consequences have 
been devastating for many residents in 
Port Washington.  And yet, so many 
have reached into their wallets and 
given larger contributions than ever 
before.  Such is the fabric of Port…and 
why so many families want to live here. 
For anyone who needs help, because 
of COVID-19 or otherwise, please know 
that we are here.  The Community 
Chest does not provide direct services 
but can often direct you to the right 
place.  
For anyone who wants to help, please 
give us a call at 516-767-2121 or email 
me at jmeer@portchest.org.  There is 
a volunteer project waiting for you.   
As we enter 2021, the Community 
Chest of Port Washington has a lot of 
reasons to be grateful…many of them 
are on the donor lists within this 
newsletter.  We do not exist without 
our donors.   

Thank you 
to every one of you. 

Julie B. Meer 
 

.ldifiglia@tscli.org.

recognition and influence continue

Center. These highly trained volunteers have

students. These volunteers have been
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SUMMER PROGRAM TO FIGHT 
HUNGER AND CLIMATE CHANGE 
 

PAGE 3 IMPACT 

MAJOR DONORS TO THE PORT WASHINGTON 
COVID-19 COMMUNITY RESPONSE FUND 
$25,000  
Anne & Vincent Mai 

$10,000 - 24,000 
The Atlantic Philanthropies 

Director/Employee 
Designated Gift Fund 

Mr. Melvin Finkelstein 
Ellen & Richard Fox 
Mr. & Mrs. Martin M. Metz 
Unitarian Universalist 

Congregation at Shelter 
Rock 

 

$5,000 - $9,999 
Mrs. Selma Bernstein 
Trevor Burton 
Doppelt Family Foundation 
Helen & Peter Fahey 
Stuart Johnson 
Brittny & Eric Knight 
PW Bingo - Balinsky, Raber, 

Engel Families 
Andrew & Brooke Russakoff 

$2,500 - $4,999 
Heidi Karagianis 
Judith & Morton Sloan 
Temple Beth Israel Congregation 

$1,000 - $2,499 
Francesca Ballerio 
Jamie & Jonathan Banks 
Dardana Geller & Steven Baum  
Vinodh Bhat & Kalpana 

Bhandarkar 
Ms. Karilyn Catuogno 
Hadi Djohan 
David Drewes 
Jessica & Ed Friedman 
Mary Ann Gordon 
Gratitude Flowers 
Andy & Susan Johns 
Juliane & Marc Littman 
Maurice S. Mandel & Ina Lee 

Seldin 
Hope & Scott Pecullan 
Salvatore Perrotta 
Spivack Family 
Ilse H. Stalis 
Sisterhood of the Community 

Synagogue 
William M. Stocker, III 
The Tane Family 
Ilker Turgut 
Julie Nixon & Martin Weston 
 

 

$500 - $999 
Dr. & Mrs. David Abroff 
Dr. & Mrs. Samuel H. Bailine 
Sherry Bauman 
Nancy & Stuart Braman 
Castlerock Contracting, James

Gilligan 
Susan & Mark Claster 
Karen & Alexander Corteselli 
Nancy & Jim Cowles 
Zachary Feingold 
Jill & Paul Fishbin 
Lance Friedler 
Francine & Branch Furtado 
Brian Goldberg 
Julie & Joel Greenblatt 
Sheila Henchy 
Suzanne & Drew Hershkowitz 
Cari Gatto & Thomas Huszar 
Daniel Kasle 
Kim & John Keiserman 
Rosemarie & Martin Keller 
Marissa Khayat 
Shari Patrick & Steve Leichter 
Cynthia Litman 
Ethan London 
Mr. & Mrs. John Maher 
Michael & Genine McCormick 
Julie B. Meer 
Nancy S. & Allan B. Miller 
Erin Molyneux 
Nancy & Fred Nevins 
Ann Marie Fitzpatrick & Kieran 

Owens 
Richard Pape 
Port Washington Teachers 

Association 
PW Thanksgiving Group 
Leigh & Brian Richards 
Stacey & Jonathan Satovsky 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald C. Stovall 
Elise C. Tepper 
Mr. & Mrs. Simon Walsh 
Mina & Stephen Weiner 
Deborah & Jeffrey Weintraub 
William Jr. & Theresa Stocker 

Memorial Fund 

$250 - $499 
Kenneth Abell & Mia DiBella 
Lynda Lees Adams 
Lisa & Robert Alpert 
Nicole Avnet 
Amy & Geoffrey Bass 
Lisa T. Beall 
Barbara & John Belanich 
Mr. Peter Bergen 
Lois & Harvey Berman 
Amy Booth & Robert Snailer 
Maria M. Branco 
 

 

Shaun Butler 
Lynn & Justin Capuano 
Patricia Carbo & Rachel Fox 
Raina Chablaney 
William & Lynne Dinner 
Eileen Dispenzieri 
Nancy & Jerome Federlein 
Geri Ganzekaufer & Bill Finkelstein
Barbara & Harvey Fishman 
Suzanne & Patrick Foye 
Michael Gitman 
Mert Goker 
Gloria & Dick Grafer 
Ruma Guha 
Robert Harnick 
Walter Hinck 
Beth & David Horn 
Joan Hulkower 
Sandeep & Karishma Israni 
Spencer Kagan 
Lynn Steinberg & Bill Keller 
Keith Klang 
Knapp/Andreadis Family 
Amy & Jeffrey Kovner 
Kozaitis Family 
Yoshikazu Kumasaka 
Shawn Landau 
Nancy & Lew Lane 
Richard V. Lata 
Mindy Lee 
Jessica & Artie Leibowitz 
Cheryl Littman & Brett Klopp 
Lutheran Church of Our Savior 
Ellen & Marvin Makofsky 
Paul Merkelson 
Sue & Art Mittelstaedt 
David Morton 
Rona Moyer 
Merideth Mulroney 
Pamela & John O'Connell 
Ozymandias Fund of Tides 

Foundation, advised by Claudia D. 
Rouhana 

Alexis Perrotta 
Persaud Family 
Dody Petruskie 
Nira Psaltos 
Pt Washington Teachers Association 

Retired Educators Chapter 
Nancy Reisman 
Alice Sardell 
Karen & Steven Seltzer 
Lesley Siegel & Joe Maissel 
Mara & Baron Silverstein 
Mr. & Mrs. Jon Strumpf 
Temple Beth Israel Food Insecurity 

Forum Committee 
Marian & George Vecsey 
Melissa & Jack Vissicchio 
Jean & Charley Vogeley 

 

In 2020, Port Washington based Spectrum 
Designs Foundation grew its three social 
enterprise businesses -- Spectrum Designs, 
Spectrum Bakes and Spectrum Suds, 
expanded to a second location in 
Westchester, New York, and maintained 
employment for seven Port Washington 
residents with Autism.  
Milestones for Spectrum Designs and its 
partner agency—The Nicholas Center—
include graduating 11 individuals from 
their first-ever Screen Print Certification 
Course and fulfilling its largest Spectrum 
Bakes order to date – 10,000 Better Bars 
– baked, sealed and shipped in 1 week!  
Development Manager, LeeAnne Vetrone, 
states, “despite challenges from the 
pandemic, we’ve expanded our
neurodiverse workforce.” She adds,   

On Saturday, October 24, 2020, elected officials from New York State, 
Nassau County, the Town of North Hempstead as well as representatives 
from Plant A Row for the Hungry, Port Washington, Rewild of Long Island, 
the Mosaic Foundation for Autism, the Nicholas Center, Growing Love 
Community Garden, and the Science Museum of Long Island gathered at 
the Science Museum to recognize the efforts of those organizations to 
fight hunger and climate change. A virtual reception was hosted two 
weeks prior that presented the 2020 NYS Senate Commendation Award 
for “extraordinary dedication and lasting contributions to the 
community.” This exciting recognition celebrated a bountiful spring, 
summer and fall of growing and harvesting. The collaborative effort 
included the participation of 17 high school students and their instructors 
in an ambitious project to grow organic vegetables for the food insecure 
families of Port Washington. The result was 5,000 pounds of organic 
produce delivered to their Port Washington neighbors and a great learning 
experience. 
At the in-person ceremony, citations were presented by New York State 
Senator Anna Kaplan, Nassau County Legislator Delia DeRiggi-Whitton, 
and Town of North Hempstead Councilwomen Mariann Dalimonte and 
Veronica Lurvey. Engraved trowels and student awards were presented by 
program leaders Marvin Makofsky for Plant A Row, Raju Rajan for Rewild, 
Laurie Murdock for Mosaic Foundation and Hildur Palsdottir for the 
Science Museum.  
Over 50 attendees, masked and practicing social distancing attended the 
outdoor ceremony. Says Senator Kaplan about the award, “The New York 
State Commendation Award is one of the highest honors that I as Senator 
can present, and it is reserved for a select few individuals each year whose 
exceptional work to support the community merits this level of 
recognition.” Behind the masks, attendees were all smiles with so much 
to celebrate. The gardens used for this project demonstrate the large 
range of Port Washington organizations and included those at the Science 
Museum, the Historic Dodge House, the Helen Keller National Center, 
Growing Love Community Garden, Nicholas Center and the Port 
Washington Adult Activities Center. 
With his energy and enthusiasm never wavering, Marvin Makofsky, Plant-
A-Row, Port Washington says that he has even larger plans for 2021 which 
include expanding the garden areas of these existing programs to increase 
production, a new greenhouse and a children’s garden at the Science 
Museum.  

 

“Spectrum is grateful to everyone in 
the community who supports our 
work—with donations and orders—
because it provides individuals with 
Autism and developmental disabilities 
meaningful vocational experiences, 
life-skills training, and the opportunity 
for paid employment.”  
As if all that growth was not enough, 
Spectrum and the Nicholas Center 
demonstrated their COVID humanitarian 
“chops” with several initiatives during 
2020: free laundry service to first 
responders during the height of the 
pandemic; acquiring and distributing 
150,000 units of vital PPE (masks, gloves 
etc.) for first responders, businesses, 
and community members; monthly 
deliveries of fruit donations (from R 
Best Produce) to Port Washington food 
pantries; maintaining the Port Pantry 
Supply Squad distribution and delivery 
system; rolling, labeling and shipping 
38,000 NY Tough Poster orders; and 
laundering and steam pressing 2,000 
hand-made face masks for the “Port 
Washington Mask Brigade” project 
though the Community Chest.   

Spectrum is #PortStrong.

 

SPECTRUM DESIGNS ACHIEVES MILESTONES  

Robert hard at work (screen-printing) 

 

COMMUNITY CHEST OPERATIONS 

“ Every aspect of what we do requires volunteers to 
make it happen.  Germinating, planting, watering, 
harvesting, distributing, educating, organizing and 
planning -- we have done all of this together as a 
team this year.  

    382 Main St, Suite 105, Port Washington, NY 11050 ∣  (516) 767-2121                                                                                                                          www.portchest.org 

                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER PROGRAM TO FIGHT 
HUNGER AND CLIMATE CHANGE 
 

PAGE 3 IMPACT 

MAJOR DONORS TO THE PORT WASHINGTON 
COVID-19 COMMUNITY RESPONSE FUND 
$25,000  
Anne & Vincent Mai 
$10,000 - 24,000 
The Atlantic Philanthropies 

Director/Employee 
Designated Gift Fund 

Mr. Melvin Finkelstein 
Ellen & Richard Fox 
Mr. & Mrs. Martin M. Metz 
Unitarian Universalist 

Congregation at Shelter 
Rock 

 

$5,000 - $9,999 
Mrs. Selma Bernstein 
Trevor Burton 
Doppelt Family Foundation 
Helen & Peter Fahey 
Stuart Johnson 
Brittny & Eric Knight 
PW Bingo - Balinsky, Raber, 

Engel Families 
Andrew & Brooke Russakoff 

$2,500 - $4,999 
Heidi Karagianis 
Judith & Morton Sloan 
Temple Beth Israel Congregation 

$1,000 - $2,499 
Francesca Ballerio 
Jamie & Jonathan Banks 
Dardana Geller & Steven Baum  
Vinodh Bhat & Kalpana 

Bhandarkar 
Ms. Karilyn Catuogno 
Hadi Djohan 
David Drewes 
Jessica & Ed Friedman 
Mary Ann Gordon 
Gratitude Flowers 
Andy & Susan Johns 
Juliane & Marc Littman 
Maurice S. Mandel & Ina Lee 

Seldin 
Hope & Scott Pecullan 
Salvatore Perrotta 
Spivack Family 
Ilse H. Stalis 
Sisterhood of the Community 

Synagogue 
William M. Stocker, III 
The Tane Family 
Ilker Turgut 
Julie Nixon & Martin Weston 
 
 

$500 - $999 
Dr. & Mrs. David Abroff 
Dr. & Mrs. Samuel H. Bailine 
Sherry Bauman 
Nancy & Stuart Braman 
Castlerock Contracting, James 

Gilligan 
Susan & Mark Claster 
Karen & Alexander Corteselli 
Nancy & Jim Cowles 
Zachary Feingold 
Jill & Paul Fishbin 
Lance Friedler 
Francine & Branch Furtado 
Brian Goldberg 
Julie & Joel Greenblatt 
Sheila Henchy 
Suzanne & Drew Hershkowitz 
Cari Gatto & Thomas Huszar 
Daniel Kasle 
Kim & John Keiserman 
Rosemarie & Martin Keller 
Marissa Khayat 
Shari Patrick & Steve Leichter 
Cynthia Litman 
Ethan London 
Mr. & Mrs. John Maher 
Michael & Genine McCormick 
Julie B. Meer 
Nancy S. & Allan B. Miller 
Erin Molyneux 
Nancy & Fred Nevins 
Ann Marie Fitzpatrick & Kieran 

Owens 
Richard Pape 
Port Washington Teachers 

Association 
PW Thanksgiving Group 
Leigh & Brian Richards 
Stacey & Jonathan Satovsky 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald C. Stovall 
Elise C. Tepper 
Mr. & Mrs. Simon Walsh 
Mina & Stephen Weiner 
Deborah & Jeffrey Weintraub 
William Jr. & Theresa Stocker 

Memorial Fund 

$250 - $499 
Kenneth Abell & Mia DiBella 
Lynda Lees Adams 
Lisa & Robert Alpert 
Nicole Avnet 
Amy & Geoffrey Bass 
Lisa T. Beall 
Barbara & John Belanich 
Mr. Peter Bergen 
Lois & Harvey Berman 
Amy Booth & Robert Snailer 
Maria M. Branco 
 
 

Shaun Butler 
Lynn & Justin Capuano 
Patricia Carbo & Rachel Fox 
Raina Chablaney 
William & Lynne Dinner 
Eileen Dispenzieri 
Nancy & Jerome Federlein 
Geri Ganzekaufer & Bill Finkelstein
Barbara & Harvey Fishman 
Suzanne & Patrick Foye 
Michael Gitman 
Mert Goker 
Gloria & Dick Grafer 
Ruma Guha 
Robert Harnick 
Walter Hinck 
Beth & David Horn 
Joan Hulkower 
Sandeep & Karishma Israni 
Spencer Kagan 
Lynn Steinberg & Bill Keller 
Keith Klang 
Knapp/Andreadis Family 
Amy & Jeffrey Kovner 
Kozaitis Family 
Yoshikazu Kumasaka 
Shawn Landau 
Nancy & Lew Lane 
Richard V. Lata 
Mindy Lee 
Jessica & Artie Leibowitz 
Cheryl Littman & Brett Klopp 
Lutheran Church of Our Savior 
Ellen & Marvin Makofsky 
Paul Merkelson 
Sue & Art Mittelstaedt 
David Morton 
Rona Moyer 
Merideth Mulroney 
Pamela & John O'Connell 
Ozymandias Fund of Tides 

Foundation, advised by Claudia D. 
Rouhana 

Alexis Perrotta 
Persaud Family 
Dody Petruskie 
Nira Psaltos 
Pt Washington Teachers Association 

Retired Educators Chapter 
Nancy Reisman 
Alice Sardell 
Karen & Steven Seltzer 
Lesley Siegel & Joe Maissel 
Mara & Baron Silverstein 
Mr. & Mrs. Jon Strumpf 
Temple Beth Israel Food Insecurity 

Forum Committee 
Marian & George Vecsey 
Melissa & Jack Vissicchio 
Jean & Charley Vogeley 

 

In 2020, Port Washington based Spectrum 
Designs Foundation grew its three social 
enterprise businesses -- Spectrum Designs, 
Spectrum Bakes and Spectrum Suds, 
expanded to a second location in 
Westchester, New York, and maintained 
employment for seven Port Washington 
residents with Autism.  
Milestones for Spectrum Designs and its 
partner agency—The Nicholas Center—
include graduating 11 individuals from 
their first-ever Screen Print Certification 
Course and fulfilling its largest Spectrum 
Bakes order to date – 10,000 Better Bars 
– baked, sealed and shipped in 1 week!  
Development Manager, LeeAnne Vetrone, 
states, “despite challenges from the 
pandemic, we’ve expanded our 
neurodiverse workforce.” She adds,   

On Saturday, October 24, 2020, elected officials from New York State, 
Nassau County, the Town of North Hempstead as well as representatives 
from Plant A Row for the Hungry, Port Washington, Rewild of Long Island, 
the Mosaic Foundation for Autism, the Nicholas Center, Growing Love 
Community Garden, and the Science Museum of Long Island gathered at 
the Science Museum to recognize the efforts of those organizations to 
fight hunger and climate change. A virtual reception was hosted two 
weeks prior that presented the 2020 NYS Senate Commendation Award 
for “extraordinary dedication and lasting contributions to the 
community.” This exciting recognition celebrated a bountiful spring, 
summer and fall of growing and harvesting. The collaborative effort 
included the participation of 17 high school students and their instructors 
in an ambitious project to grow organic vegetables for the food insecure 
families of Port Washington. The result was 5,000 pounds of organic 
produce delivered to their Port Washington neighbors and a great learning 
experience. 
At the in-person ceremony, citations were presented by New York State 
Senator Anna Kaplan, Nassau County Legislator Delia DeRiggi-Whitton, 
and Town of North Hempstead Councilwomen Mariann Dalimonte and 
Veronica Lurvey. Engraved trowels and student awards were presented by 
program leaders Marvin Makofsky for Plant A Row, Raju Rajan for Rewild, 
Laurie Murdock for Mosaic Foundation and Hildur Palsdottir for the 
Science Museum.  
Over 50 attendees, masked and practicing social distancing attended the 
outdoor ceremony. Says Senator Kaplan about the award, “The New York 
State Commendation Award is one of the highest honors that I as Senator 
can present, and it is reserved for a select few individuals each year whose 
exceptional work to support the community merits this level of 
recognition.” Behind the masks, attendees were all smiles with so much 
to celebrate. The gardens used for this project demonstrate the large 
range of Port Washington organizations and included those at the Science 
Museum, the Historic Dodge House, the Helen Keller National Center, 
Growing Love Community Garden, Nicholas Center and the Port 
Washington Adult Activities Center. 
With his energy and enthusiasm never wavering, Marvin Makofsky, Plant-
A-Row, Port Washington says that he has even larger plans for 2021 which 
include expanding the garden areas of these existing programs to increase 
production, a new greenhouse and a children’s garden at the Science 
Museum.  

 

“Spectrum is grateful to everyone in 
the community who supports our 
work—with donations and orders—
because it provides individuals with 
Autism and developmental disabilities 
meaningful vocational experiences, 
life-skills training, and the opportunity 
for paid employment.”  
As if all that growth was not enough, 
Spectrum and the Nicholas Center 
demonstrated their COVID humanitarian 
“chops” with several initiatives during 
2020: free laundry service to first 
responders during the height of the 
pandemic; acquiring and distributing 
150,000 units of vital PPE (masks, gloves 
etc.) for first responders, businesses, 
and community members; monthly 
deliveries of fruit donations (from R 
Best Produce) to Port Washington food 
pantries; maintaining the Port Pantry 
Supply Squad distribution and delivery 
system; rolling, labeling and shipping 
38,000 NY Tough Poster orders; and 
laundering and steam pressing 2,000 
hand-made face masks for the “Port 
Washington Mask Brigade” project 
though the Community Chest.   

Spectrum is #PortStrong.

 

SPECTRUM DESIGNS ACHIEVES MILESTONES  

Robert hard at work (screen-printing) 

 

COMMUNITY CHEST OPERATIONS 

“ Every aspect of what we do requires volunteers to 
make it happen.  Germinating, planting, watering, 
harvesting, distributing, educating, organizing and 
planning -- we have done all of this together as a 
team this year.  

Robert is hard at work (screen-printing)Robert is hard at work (screen-printing)

pandemic, we’ve expanded our
neurodiverse workforce.” She adds,
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Major Donors to the 
Annual Campaign 
October 1, 2019 – December 31, 2020 

o the
0

WAYS 
TO 

GIVE 

Support Community Chest when 
you shop via  

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/ 
11-1614994 

 

MAKE AN EVEN MORE 
SIGNIFICANT IMPACT BY: 

� Naming the Community Chest as a beneficiary of your estate 
plan, life insurance policy or retirement plan 

� Doubling your contribution by asking your employer about its 
Matching Gift Program 

� Donating appreciated stock to avoid paying tax on the 
unrealized capital gain and get a charitable deduction equal to 
the fair market value of the stock 

� Making a gift in honor of or in memory of someone special to 
you.  All tribute gifts are recognized in our annual brochure 

� Making a qualified charitable donation from your IRA or other 
tax-deferred retirement account  
 

For securities transfer instructions or additional information, please 
email Julie Meer at jmeer@portchest.org or call (516) 767-2121.

 

GIVING        PAGE 4 

SAVE THESE DATES 
April 26, 2021 Citizen of the Year Ceremony  
       (honoring Curt Trinko as the 48th recipient of the award) 
May 24, 2021 Golf & Racquet Outing  
July 2021 (TBA) Port Washington-Manhasset Bay Kayak Run 

$75,000 + 
The Peter & Jeri Dejana 

Foundation 
 
$25,000 - $74,999 
The Atlantic Philanthropies 

Director/Employee 
Designated Gift Fund 

 
$10,000 - $24,999 
Helen & Peter Fahey 
Natalie & Scott Harding 
Hawthorne Gardening Co. 
Anne & Vincent Mai 
Harry & Anne Otterman 
William B. O'Connor Fund 
 

$5,000 - $9,999 
Marianne Clemett 
The George Backer Family 

Foundation 
Stuart Johnson 
Brittny & Eric Knight 
The Philene Foundation, M. 

Thomas Herzig 
Precision Work, Inc 
Marlene & Ken Ruskin 
William M. Stocker, III 
Pam & Larry Tarica 
 

$2,500 - $4,999 
Austin F. Knowles, Inc. 

Funeral Home 
Baker Air, Inc. 
Mr. Robert Campbell 
Suzanne & Drew 

Hershkowitz 
Shelley & Jeffrey Holtzman 
Cari & Tom Huszar 
Kornhaber Dental Group 
Nancy & Fred Nevins 
Ann Marie Fitzpatrick & 

Kieran Owens 
Ozymandias Fund of Tides 

Foundation, advised by 
Claudia C. Rouhana 

Jennifer & David Rimmer 
Patricia & Robert Schanzer 
TD Bank 
Town of North Hempstead 
Leo S. Ullman & Katharine 

M. Ullman 
The Weaver Family 
William Jr. & Theresa 

Stocker Memorial Fund 
 

$1,000 - $2,499 
The Archangel Michael Greek 

Orthodox Church 
John Bagley & Marlene 

Munnelly 
Dr. & Mrs. Samuel H. Bailine 
Amy & Geoffrey Bass 
Joan & Richard Bernhard 
Biener Auto Group, Inc. 
Dr. Harriet Siegel Boxer 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Brooks 
Mady & Eric Caslow 
Miriam & Robert Caslow 
Castlerock Contracting 
Roberta & Michael Cooperman 
 
 
 

John & Tish Davis 
Gail & David Deutsch 
Maureen & Gerard Devas 
Beth & Dan Eule 
Noelle & Burt Faure 
Zachary & Jessica Feingold 
Jerry Fine 
Ellen & Richard Fox 
Gloria & Dick Grafer 
Terry Mady-Grove & Rick Grove 
Cathy & Joe Hill 
Hilary A. Himpler 
Eve & Glenn Koopersmith 
David L. Kornblau, Esq. & Amy 

Kornblau 
Amy & Jeffrey Kovner 
Jeanne & Don Kurz 
The Leder Family 
Rose & Leo Liebowitz 
Ann & Al Lingelbach 
Juliane Saary-Littman & Marc 

Littman 
Dr. & Mrs. Daniel Lorber 
Lorber Hoffman Team 
Dedee & Steve Lovell 
Stuart & Sara Lucks 
Harry & Phyllis Manko 

Foundation 
Susan & Bob Mann 
M.B. & Edna Zale Foundation 
Ms. Joan Meer 
Lisa & Myles Nachamie 
Orange Theory Fitness 
Shari Patrick & Steve Leichter 
Peltz Family Foundation 
Salvatore & Alexis Perrotta 
Port Washington Federal Credit 

Union 
PW College Consulting 
PW Interfaith Thanksgiving 

Service 
Lisa Heath & Craig Rich 
Joy & Joel Robinson 
Susan Miller & Leonard 

Rosenberg 
Schmergel Enterprises Corp. 
Martin & Jane Schwartz 
Harold (Hal) Spielman 
Ronald & Carol Stack 
Jane & Russell Stern 
Terry & Skip Stern 
Barbara & Richard Strautman 
Elise C. Tepper 
Marian & Phil Van Nostrand 
WAC Lighting Company 
Mina & Stephen Weiner 
 

$500 - $999 
Lynda Lees Adams 
Ale Port LLC 
Mr. Michael Barry Anzel 
Bayles Garden Center 
Bendix Engineering, PC 
Peter Bengelsdorf & Emily 

Amadon-Bengelsdorf 
Annmarie Benzinger 
Peter Bergen 
Carol & Alan Berkowitz 
The Beyers 
Dr. & Mrs. Martin Bialer 
The Birbiglia Family 
Rochelle & Michael Block 
Mieke Bloomfield 
Nancy & Stuart Braman 
Claire & Ted Brezel 
Deborah & Jon Brooks 
Susan & Tim Carden 
Tom & Jane Casement 

 

Ed Bouker & Pat Conran 
Marie Corrado 
Karen & Anthony Corteselli 
Owen & Nancy Costello 
Cow Bay Contracting 
Craig Bott's Service Center Inc. 
Dadourian Family 
Denise Davis 
Nick & Linda DeMeo 
Ms. Eileen Dispenzieri 
Dorothy & Tom Donoghue 
Edward & Pasqua Dziadul 
Lauren & Ray Edwards 
Jill & Mitchell Friedman  
The Furst Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Hector Garcia 
Lou and Theresa Gilsenan 
Glen Cove Beer Distributor 
Gold Coast Family Dental, Dr. 

Benjamin Neren 
Port Washington March 

Madness & NFL Pick'em 
Challenges 

Daniel Goldberg & Christine 
White 

Cheryl & Noal Goldfarb 
Russell Greenblatt 
Mary & Phil Guertin 
Gulfway Marine 
Jane Harding 
Karen & Mark Hartman 
Haven Auto Body Inc. 
Barbara Hazan 
Robin & Jonathan Helfat 
Cindy Osman & Dan Herron 
Lori Herz & Michael Nott 
Eleanor & Victor Himel 
Joshua Hoffman & Susan 

Liberstein 
Mr. & Mrs. Francis J. Hone 
Mary & Jim Houlihan 
Island Photography 
Sandeep & Karishma Israni 
Melissa & Larry Janis 
Thomas Judge & Esther Yee 
Paula Kaminsky Davis 
Denise & Larry Kaplan 
Dr. Sanford Katims & Dr. Rachel 

Katims 
The Knapp/Andreadis Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Marc Z. Kramer 
Carol & Sanford Krieger 
Elizabeth Kyzr 
Jessica & Artie Leibowitz 
Julie Lim & Lloyd Herman 
Lions Club of Port Washington 
Cheryl Littman & Brett Klopp 
Long Island Boat Rentals 
Louie's Grill & Liquors 
Ms. Mary E. Madden 
Pat & Jude Maher 
Ellen & Marvin Makofsky 
Randall W. Forsyth & Deborah 

Marchini 
Mary & Barry Meade 
Paul Merkelson & Adrian Miller  
Craig & Susan Michaels 
Blossom Miller 
Mole Mole Mexican Grill/Mojito 

Café & Lounge 
Robert Naughton 
New York Environmental & 

Analytical Labs, Inc. 
Dolores Kazanjian & Bob O'Brien 
Pamela & John O'Connell 
Valerie & Jerry Oleksiw 
The Ollendorff Family 
Om Sweet Om Yoga 
 
 
 

O'Reilly, Marsh & Corteselli P.C.  
Mrs. Rose Osterberg 
Lawrence Patrowitz, Alison Keil 

and Family 
Shari Patrick & Steve Leichter 
Irene & John Reidy 
Matthew & Beth Ricciardi 
Amy & Jeff Rowland 
Cynthia & Michael Rubinberg 
Barbara L. Sackman 
Sandata Technologies, LLC 
Sands Point Center for Health & 

Rehabilitation 
Salem Drugs 
Gay & F. William Schmergel 
Cynthia & Paul Seltzer 
Karen & Steven Seltzer 
Shake-N-Go Fashion, Inc. 
Kathryn & James Shanahan 
Joyce G. Shapiro 
Robin & David Sigman  
Adam & Stephanie Silverstein 
Katie Hangley & Howard Simon 
Andrea & Michael Sohn 
Anne & Robert Stokvis 
Sylvan Learning of Port 

Washington 
The Tane Family 
Valerie & Scott Taylor 
Janet & Larry Tietz 
Training Station Athletic Clubs 
Unlimited Sports Action, Frank 

Furino 
Marian & George Vecsey 
Jean & Charley Vogeley 
Ms. Joan Kendall Walsh 
Janet & Donald Wefer 
Arlee & Richard Weiss 
Jonathan & Allison White 
Dr. & Mrs. Colin S. Wiggins 
Yoga Life  
Lori & Jeffrey Zankel  
Ellen Zimmerman 
 
$250 - $499 
Jacalyn & Andrew Aaron 
Dr. & Mrs. David Abroff 
Linda & Bill Ackerman 
Anthony's World of Floors  
Lisa & Robert Alpert 
Mary Apat 
Julia & Ronald Appel 
Ms. Caroline Ashby 
Sari & Vincent Basulto 
Barbara & John Belanich 
Ms. Allison Mintz Bergman 
Andre Bertolotti 
Mrs. Akiko Blanchard 
Elayne Boros 
Ms. Maria Branco 
Mr. & Mrs. Bert E. Brodsky 
Roberta & Kenneth Buettner 
Evelyn Burack 
Shaun Butler 
Patricia Carbo & Rachel Fox 
Ray & Tina Carlson 
Ms. Patricia Caso 
Chief Graphix 
Nancy & Jim Cowles 
Dr. & Mrs. William Cunnick, Jr. 
Dell & Dean PLLC 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul DiLillo 
Linda & Anthony DeStefano 
David Drewes 
Dyan & Seth Ducharme 
Mrs. Harriet Englander 
Christina D. Evans 
Nancy & Jerome Federlein 
 
 
 
 

Eileen & Ron Feinman 
PJ Felix 
Judith Lang & Robert Feuer 
Michele & Anthony Filorimo 
Finer Touch Printing Corp. 
James & Theresa Finnerty 
Mary & Bob Flanagan 
The Fried Family 
Jessica & Ed Friedman 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Friedman 
Coco & James Gabriel 
Joseph Gil 
Eleanor Gilder 
Rachel Cooke Golder 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Goldsmith 
Dr. Corey Goldstein & Rabbi Jill 

Kreitman 
Google 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grabiner 
Julie & Joel Greenblatt 
Eileen & Brett Harris 
Elaine Hassan & Hugh Colocott 
Shelley Goodman & Andrew 

Hausspiegel 
Mr. Alan E. Helman 
Warren & Helen Herz 
Virginia & Lee Hines 
Bridgette Hirsch 
Gray & Jared Hirshfield  
Larry Wallick & Carolyn Horn 
Michele & Jeff Hyde 
Ms. Nancy Jacobson 
Tessa Jordan 
Eleanor & Bob Juceam 
Ms. Heidi Karagianis 
Kim & John Keiserman 
Rosemarie & Martin Keller 
Jaime Kiderman 
Kiwanis Club of Manhasset-Port 

Washington 
Keith Klang 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kleinman 
Knight Family 
Suzanne Kolen & Arnie Herz 
Korean Parents Association, Inc. 
Meridith & Charles Krell 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Labadorf 
Robert & Claudette Laker 
Nancy & Lew Lane 
Nadine & Keith Lanton 
Lisa Lanzkowsky & Matthew 

Harris 
Lee & Daryoush Larizadeh 
Richard V. Lata 
Neil Lazar  
Lynn & Jesse Levine 
Sandy & Leslie Lindenbaum 
Mrs. Sandra C. Linthicum 
Janet & Avery Lipman 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Majewski 
Jamie & Michael Mandel 
Debra Mangino Freeman 
Lanie Marcus 
Donna Marcus 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Marra 
Elise & Paul May 
David McCallin 
Aidan & Ana May McCormack 
Michael & Genine McCormick 
Vernon & Robin McDermott 
Barbara & Alex Miller 
Mr. & Mrs. Frederick Miller 
Ms. Susan R. Miller 
Judy & Jeffrey Miszner 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph F. Muratore 
Christina & Mark Nadolne 
Lynn & Lee Najman 
Donna & John Neil 
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chosen to be Anonymous, made 
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goods and services. 
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Annual Campaign 
October 1, 2019 – December 31, 2020 
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TO 
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you shop via  

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/ 
11-1614994 

 

MAKE AN EVEN MORE 
SIGNIFICANT IMPACT BY: 

• Naming the Community Chest as a beneficiary of your estate 
plan, life insurance policy or retirement plan 

• Doubling your contribution by asking your employer about its 
Matching Gift Program 

• Donating appreciated stock to avoid paying tax on the 
unrealized capital gain and get a charitable deduction equal to 
the fair market value of the stock 

• Making a gift in honor of or in memory of someone special to 
you.  All tribute gifts are recognized in our annual brochure 

• Making a qualified charitable donation from your IRA or other 
tax-deferred retirement account  
 

For securities transfer instructions or additional information, please 
email Julie Meer at jmeer@portchest.org or call (516) 767-2121.
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SAVE THESE DATES 
April 26, 2021 Citizen of the Year Ceremony  
       (honoring Curt Trinko as the 48th recipient of the award) 
May 24, 2021 Golf & Racquet Outing  
July 2021 (TBA) Port Washington-Manhasset Bay Kayak Run 

$75,000 + 
The Peter & Jeri Dejana 

Foundation 
 
$25,000 - $74,999 
The Atlantic Philanthropies 

Director/Employee 
Designated Gift Fund 

 
$10,000 - $24,999 
Helen & Peter Fahey 
Natalie & Scott Harding 
Hawthorne Gardening Co. 
Anne & Vincent Mai 
Harry & Anne Otterman 
William B. O'Connor Fund 
 
$5,000 - $9,999 
Marianne Clemett 
The George Backer Family 

Foundation 
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Thomas Herzig 
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Marlene & Ken Ruskin 
William M. Stocker, III 
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Austin F. Knowles, Inc. 

Funeral Home 
Baker Air, Inc. 
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Shelley & Jeffrey Holtzman 
Cari & Tom Huszar 
Kornhaber Dental Group 
Nancy & Fred Nevins 
Ann Marie Fitzpatrick & 

Kieran Owens 
Ozymandias Fund of Tides 

Foundation, advised by 
Claudia C. Rouhana 

Jennifer & David Rimmer 
Patricia & Robert Schanzer 
TD Bank 
Town of North Hempstead 
Leo S. Ullman & Katharine 

M. Ullman 
The Weaver Family 
William Jr. & Theresa 

Stocker Memorial Fund 
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The Archangel Michael Greek 
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John Bagley & Marlene 
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Dr. & Mrs. Samuel H. Bailine 
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Joan & Richard Bernhard 
Biener Auto Group, Inc. 
Dr. Harriet Siegel Boxer 
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Roberta & Michael Cooperman 
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Dr. & Mrs. Daniel Lorber 
Lorber Hoffman Team 
Dedee & Steve Lovell 
Stuart & Sara Lucks 
Harry & Phyllis Manko 
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Susan & Bob Mann 
M.B. & Edna Zale Foundation 
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Orange Theory Fitness 
Shari Patrick & Steve Leichter 
Peltz Family Foundation 
Salvatore & Alexis Perrotta 
Port Washington Federal Credit 
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Lisa Heath & Craig Rich 
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Rosenberg 
Schmergel Enterprises Corp. 
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Harold (Hal) Spielman 
Ronald & Carol Stack 
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Terry & Skip Stern 
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Ed Bouker & Pat Conran 
Marie Corrado 
Karen & Anthony Corteselli 
Owen & Nancy Costello 
Cow Bay Contracting 
Craig Bott's Service Center Inc. 
Dadourian Family 
Denise Davis 
Nick & Linda DeMeo 
Ms. Eileen Dispenzieri 
Dorothy & Tom Donoghue 
Edward & Pasqua Dziadul 
Lauren & Ray Edwards 
Jill & Mitchell Friedman  
The Furst Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Hector Garcia 
Lou and Theresa Gilsenan 
Glen Cove Beer Distributor 
Gold Coast Family Dental, Dr. 

Benjamin Neren 
Port Washington March 

Madness & NFL Pick'em 
Challenges 

Daniel Goldberg & Christine 
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Cheryl & Noal Goldfarb 
Russell Greenblatt 
Mary & Phil Guertin 
Gulfway Marine 
Jane Harding 
Karen & Mark Hartman 
Haven Auto Body Inc. 
Barbara Hazan 
Robin & Jonathan Helfat 
Cindy Osman & Dan Herron 
Lori Herz & Michael Nott 
Eleanor & Victor Himel 
Joshua Hoffman & Susan 

Liberstein 
Mr. & Mrs. Francis J. Hone 
Mary & Jim Houlihan 
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Sandeep & Karishma Israni 
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Katims 
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Louie's Grill & Liquors 
Ms. Mary E. Madden 
Pat & Jude Maher 
Ellen & Marvin Makofsky 
Randall W. Forsyth & Deborah 

Marchini 
Mary & Barry Meade 
Paul Merkelson & Adrian Miller  
Craig & Susan Michaels 
Blossom Miller 
Mole Mole Mexican Grill/Mojito 

Café & Lounge 
Robert Naughton 
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Pamela & John O'Connell 
Valerie & Jerry Oleksiw 
The Ollendorff Family 
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Mrs. Rose Osterberg 
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Shari Patrick & Steve Leichter 
Irene & John Reidy 
Matthew & Beth Ricciardi 
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Salem Drugs 
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Cynthia & Paul Seltzer 
Karen & Steven Seltzer 
Shake-N-Go Fashion, Inc. 
Kathryn & James Shanahan 
Joyce G. Shapiro 
Robin & David Sigman  
Adam & Stephanie Silverstein 
Katie Hangley & Howard Simon 
Andrea & Michael Sohn 
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Training Station Athletic Clubs 
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Ms. Joan Kendall Walsh 
Janet & Donald Wefer 
Arlee & Richard Weiss 
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Major Donors to the 
Annual Campaign 
October 1, 2019 – December 31, 2020 

WAYS 
TO 

GIVE 

Support Community Chest when 
you shop via  

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/ 
11-1614994 

 

MAKE AN EVEN MORE 
SIGNIFICANT IMPACT BY: 

• Naming the Community Chest as a beneficiary of your estate 
plan, life insurance policy or retirement plan 

• Doubling your contribution by asking your employer about its 
Matching Gift Program 

• Donating appreciated stock to avoid paying tax on the 
unrealized capital gain and get a charitable deduction equal to 
the fair market value of the stock 

• Making a gift in honor of or in memory of someone special to 
you.  All tribute gifts are recognized in our annual brochure 

• Making a qualified charitable donation from your IRA or other 
tax-deferred retirement account  
 

For securities transfer instructions or additional information, please 
email Julie Meer at jmeer@portchest.org or call (516) 767-2121.
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Foundation, advised by 
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Shari Patrick & Steve Leichter 
Peltz Family Foundation 
Salvatore & Alexis Perrotta 
Port Washington Federal Credit 

Union 
PW College Consulting 
PW Interfaith Thanksgiving 

Service 
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Barbara & John Belanich 
Ms. Allison Mintz Bergman 
Andre Bertolotti 
Mrs. Akiko Blanchard 
Elayne Boros 
Ms. Maria Branco 
Mr. & Mrs. Bert E. Brodsky 
Roberta & Kenneth Buettner 
Evelyn Burack 
Shaun Butler 
Patricia Carbo & Rachel Fox 
Ray & Tina Carlson 
Ms. Patricia Caso 
Chief Graphix 
Nancy & Jim Cowles 
Dr. & Mrs. William Cunnick, Jr. 
Dell & Dean PLLC 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul DiLillo 
Linda & Anthony DeStefano 
David Drewes 
Dyan & Seth Ducharme 
Mrs. Harriet Englander 
Christina D. Evans 
Nancy & Jerome Federlein 
 
 
 
 

Eileen & Ron Feinman 
PJ Felix 
Judith Lang & Robert Feuer 
Michele & Anthony Filorimo 
Finer Touch Printing Corp. 
James & Theresa Finnerty 
Mary & Bob Flanagan 
The Fried Family 
Jessica & Ed Friedman 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Friedman 
Coco & James Gabriel 
Joseph Gil 
Eleanor Gilder 
Rachel Cooke Golder 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Goldsmith 
Dr. Corey Goldstein & Rabbi Jill 

Kreitman 
Google 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grabiner 
Julie & Joel Greenblatt 
Eileen & Brett Harris 
Elaine Hassan & Hugh Colocott 
Shelley Goodman & Andrew 

Hausspiegel 
Mr. Alan E. Helman 
Warren & Helen Herz 
Virginia & Lee Hines 
Bridgette Hirsch 
Gray & Jared Hirshfield  
Larry Wallick & Carolyn Horn 
Michele & Jeff Hyde 
Ms. Nancy Jacobson 
Tessa Jordan 
Eleanor & Bob Juceam 
Ms. Heidi Karagianis 
Kim & John Keiserman 
Rosemarie & Martin Keller 
Jaime Kiderman 
Kiwanis Club of Manhasset-Port 

Washington 
Keith Klang 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kleinman 
Knight Family 
Suzanne Kolen & Arnie Herz 
Korean Parents Association, Inc. 
Meridith & Charles Krell 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Labadorf 
Robert & Claudette Laker 
Nancy & Lew Lane 
Nadine & Keith Lanton 
Lisa Lanzkowsky & Matthew 

Harris 
Lee & Daryoush Larizadeh 
Richard V. Lata 
Neil Lazar  
Lynn & Jesse Levine 
Sandy & Leslie Lindenbaum 
Mrs. Sandra C. Linthicum 
Janet & Avery Lipman 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Majewski 
Jamie & Michael Mandel 
Debra Mangino Freeman 
Lanie Marcus 
Donna Marcus 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Marra 
Elise & Paul May 
David McCallin 
Aidan & Ana May McCormack 
Michael & Genine McCormick 
Vernon & Robin McDermott 
Barbara & Alex Miller 
Mr. & Mrs. Frederick Miller 
Ms. Susan R. Miller 
Judy & Jeffrey Miszner 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph F. Muratore 
Christina & Mark Nadolne 
Lynn & Lee Najman 
Donna & John Neil 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Laura Silver McGuire 
Myles Nachamie 
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin D. Naughton 
Ben Ollendorff 
Karen Seltzer 
Lesley Siegel 
Beverly Taubel 
Curt Trinko 
Jennifer Wilson-Pines 
Joel D. Ziev, Ed.D. 
 
Donations in Memory Of 
Rick Ambrosio 
Georg J. Benzinger 
Joseph P. Blanchard 
Howard Blankman 
Jasper P. Blumfield 
Ronald Caso 
Leo Chan 
Bob Drew 
Miriam Fine 
Michael Folias 
Brett Friedberg 
Arthur George 
Robert L. Harding Jr. 
Murray Hazan 
Claire M. Himpler 
John & Ismene Kostallas 
Alan Kulman 
Jean Lalena 
Teri Magazine 
Mary Ellen McCollum 
Stanley Merjan 
Barbara Meskell 
Ann Ocker 
William B. O'Connor 
Eric L. Osterberg 
Cas Patrick 
Ann Pellaton 
Peter Sanchez 
“Those Who Served” 
Louis Thymius 
Julia & Charles Wanzel 
Dr. Wayne Weisner 
Graham C. Wiggins 
Barbara Woodring 
Bradley Zankel 
Jane Zion 
 
Matching Gifts 
Aetna Foundation, Inc. 
Bank of America Charitable 

Foundation  
BlackRock 
Colgate-Palmolive Company 
Deutsche Bank Americas 

Foundation 
Google 
McGraw Hill 
Microsoft 
Mutual of America Foundation 
Nasdaq 
Pfizer 
The Rockefeller Foundation 
Verizon 
 

 

Anne & Roy Nelson 
Kristina & Michael Nettesheim 
Laura & Shamus Neville 
Palm Bay International 
Drs. Lisa & Lane Palmer 
Stuart & Linda Pastrich 
Hope & Scott Pecullan 
The Persaud Family 
Dody Petruskie 
Michael Pokrassa 
Merryl & Fred Pollack 
Port Washington Teachers 

Association Retired Educators 
Chapter 

Jean-Marie & Steve Posner 
Mr. & Mrs. Roland Puton 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Raduazzo 
Pam & Bill Randall 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Rosenberg 
Susan Rosenberg 
Donna & Jim Russo 
Philip Rybecky 
Mr. & Mrs. James J. Sacrestano 
Eric Salzman 
Karen & Neil Sambursky 
Mr. & Mrs. Curtis Schleimer 
Sarah & Eric Schulmiller 
Marla & Mitch Schultz 
Nora & John Silbersack 
Smusht, LLC 
Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Spinelli 
John W. Squires 
Barbara & Bert Taffet 
Andy & Sara Tasnady 
Lee Ann Truesdell & Stanley 

Dropkin 
Frank C. Ullman 
Mr. Walter C. Verfenstein 
 Melissa & Jack Vissicchio 
Tertia & Rob Wallace 
Mr. David Weiner 
Wayne M. Weisner, MD 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Wetrus 
Duncan Whiteside & Mariette 

Bates 
Paula & Robert Whitman 
Brian Wilkins 
Matthew & Debbie Wilkoff 
Greg & Pam Winter 
Mr. & Mrs. S. Willis Wright 
Mary Anne Yanulis, Ph.D 

Donations in Honor of 
Joe Apat 
Julie B. Meer 
The Bellomo family 
Ruth Berger's celebration of 

Hanukkah 
Noreen DeSalvo 
Ethan Gewirtz 
Dr. Corey Goldstein 
Jane Harding 
Nathan & Dayna Hausspiegel 
Neil Lazar 
 
 

 
The Community Chest also warmly 
thanks the many donors who have 
chosen to be Anonymous, made 
contributions of less than $250, or 
who have made donations of 
goods and services. 

All Gifts Make A Difference! 

EVEN MORE


